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« Docket Mo, 50-266

M-, Robert £, Link, Vice President

September 4, 1992

Nuclear Power Departiment

Wisconsin Clectric Power Company
231 West Michigan Street, Room P379

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 5320)

SUBJECT:

POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT |

DISBKIBUTION EGreenman R111

Docket F%*g ACRS(10)  TMurley/FMiragiia
NRC & Local PDRS BDL1aw JPartlow
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BBoger SVarga JLieberman
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JHannon BEBrown GHi1T1 (4)
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PKreutzer OGC-WF OC/LFMB

« SECOND 1G-~YEAR INTERVAL INSERVICE

INSPECTION REQUEST FOR RELIEF (TAC M@2632)

Dear Mr. Link:

By letter dated December 19,

1991,

Wisconsin Cleciric Power Company (WEPCe)
submitted 11 relief requests for Point Beac* Nuclear Plant, Unit |,

You had

determined that the requirements i Section ol of the ASME Code (the Code) for
certain examination: were impractical to perform during the Second 10-Year

Interval Inservice Program for Point Beach Nuclear Plant, Unit 1.
10-year interval ended on December 20,

The second

1990, Your letter provioced the basis

for your determination of the tmpracticality of the 1] Code requirements in

accordance with Title 10 CFR Section $0.55a(g)(5)(iv).

With the assi<tatce of

the Idaho National Fngineering Laboratory, we have completed our review and

evaluation of your determinations and the associa:

d relief requests,

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50,55a(g)(6)(1), we have concluded that the 1] requests are
grant&d providing relief from the Code requirements that were impractical to

erfori durln¥ the second 10-
1 nut endanger

y law and wi

ear interval,
Ife or property, or the commen defense and
security and 15 otherwise in the pubiic interest.

The granted relief is authorized

This reliet has been

granted ?1vinq due consideration to the burden upon the licensee that could

result 1

the requirements were imposed on the facility,
concluded that granting
assurance of the plant

We have further

this reliet will not significantly reduce the
s structural integrity and safety.

The staff’'s

evaluation and conclusions are contained in the enclosed Safety Evaluation.

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: See next page
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Sincerely,

origing! signad by

Robert B. Samworth, Sr. Project Manager
Project Directorate 11'-3

Division of Reactor Projects 111/1V/¥
Office of Nuclear Reactor Requlation
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Mr. Robert £. Link
Wisconsin Llectric Power Company

L]

Ernest L. Blake, Jr.

Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
2300 N Street, N.W.

Washingion, DC 20037

Mr. Gregory J. Maxfield, Manager
Point Beach Nuclear Plant
Wisconsin Electric Power Company
6610 Nuclear Road

Two Rivers, Wisconsin 5424]

Town Chairman

Town of Two Creeks

Route 3

Two Rivers, Wisconsin 5424

Chairman
Public Service Commission
of Wisconsin
Hills Farms State Office Building
Madison, Wisconsin &1702

Rtginna] Administrator, Region 111
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Executive Director

for Operations
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen E)lyn, 111inois 60137

Resident Inspector's Office

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
6612 Nuclear Road

Two Rivers, Wisconsin §424)

Point Ceach Nuclear Plant

Unit Nos. 1 and 2
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